From: Judith Marrs 

Sent: Friday, June 15, 2018 4:21 PM

To: Steve Berlin

Cc: Scott Morishita

Subject: Gift from visiting delegation

Hi Steve,

Training  & Development Analyst Scott Morishita gave a presentation today to a visiting delegation of HR employees from Singapore's government, and was given a paperback book ("The Challenges of Governance in a Complex World"  by Peter Ho) as a gift. On behalf of the Training  team I am writing to let you know we received this, and will display it in our conference room.

Let me know if there are any other steps we need to take.

Thanks,

Judy

Judith Marrs

Deputy Commissioner

City of Chicago Department of Human Resources

